

Saint Matthew Parish Family

216 Scribner Avenue I Norwalk, CT 06854-1326 203-838-3788; StMattParish@hotmail.com StMatthewNorwalk.org

Dear Faith Formation Families,

I am looking forward to beginning my first journey as the Confirmation Coordinator for St. Matthew!

My name is Terri Sargent, longtime Parishioner, and I've been part of the Faith Formation/Confirmation

Program here at St. Matthew for several years. I have benefited tremendously working with Liz Reid and I am extremely grateful to say I have inherited a wonderful, dedicated Confirmation Team of Catechists!

As an overview, the program will be similar to the past few years, with 6th Grade Students meeting one Sunday a month at All Saints Catholic School and one Sunday at St. Matthew. The 7th Grade Students will be meeting two Sundays per month at St. Matthew. There are also two Youth Group sessions we will be joining throughout the year which will count toward Community Service Hours.

I will be sending out a detailed letter for each grade over the next few weeks which will include Class Dates, Community Service information, requirements for Confirmation, etc. Please watch your email!

Terri Sargent
Confirmation Coordinator